June 27, 1956

Mr. Roscoe Rhoads

Loudoun County Hospital

Leesburg, Va.

Dear Mr. Rhoads:

times

You will please read the enclosed letter
a part of which replies to my inquiry about the insurance of
certain school pupils. You will note that the teacher in charge left
before school closed and the principal seems to know substantially
nothing. I believe you will find it to be the case that each
one who had insurance collected the money from the insurance
company. Those who were playing athletical games were not
covered by the regular insurance for pupils and may have carried
insurance in another company.

I wrote to Mrs. Quander, the teacher, and told her she should pay her bill.

we might take this up after schools open in the fall and find out something more about the actual insurance carried.

Please retun Mr. Sydnor's letter.

I am sorry not to have accomplished more up to this

Very sincerely yours,

O. L. Emerick